
ANIMAL ADVOCATES OF PEDASI MISSION STATEMENT  

*To provide low cost spay and neuter clinics in the Pedasí district. 
*To advocate for education on the care and responsible ownership 

of domesticated pets.”

SUNDAY,   
MARCH 22nd 

7AM-2PM 
STERILIZATION 

CLINIC  
PEDASI 

_________________ 
SATURDAY-  
TUESDAY 

FEBRUARY 
22nd-25th 

CARNIVALES 
MECHANDISE SALES 

12-4PM 
___________________ 

FRIDAY,  
APRIL 3rd 

AAP PLANNING MTG 
9-10:30AM 

CASA COROTU 
(no mtg. in March & 
Pet Fair postponed) 

LEADER: CINDY KENNEDY 

+507 6457-4167 
cinkenn@me.com

Sterilization 
Clinics

LEADER: MELANIE WHITE 
+1(303) 667-9340 

mielblanco1@gmail.com

LEADER: CONNIE MOLLER 
+507 6674-2996. 

cmoller103@gmail.com
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Chairperson: Sharon Harned;  Secretary: ?;    Treasurer: Cindy Kennedy; 

Communication/Public Relations Liaison: Melanie White 

JANUARY & FEBRUARY CLINICS  

 On January 19th, a clinic was held at the Eco Azuero 
Project in Pedasí. 19 cats & 15 dogs were sterilized. 

Shrinky-Dink dog tags were made for all the dogs and 
the dogs from Pedasí were registered.  On February 
16th another clinic was held at Eco Azuero Project. 

This time 16 dogs & 15 cats were sterilized. Thanks to 
all the wonderful volunteers who came out to help. 
The next clinic is March 22nd. Please contact Cindy 

Kennedy for more information and volunteer opportunities.

1681 SPAYS & NEUTERS 
SINCE 2014!
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VOLUNTEER MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENTS & OPPORTUNITIES

GET INVOLVED!                                                                                                                                     
Animal Advocates needs you!!! You can help! Presently we are in need of a Secretary to take meeting notes & 

write up the minutes.  Sterilization Clinics: Fundraising Events; Children Activities; Transportation of Animals; 
Volunteers and Equipment; Graphic Design & Printing (Posters, Brochures, Flyers, etc.). Maybe you have new 

ideas or an opinion you would like to share with the group? Even if you are new to AAP or Pedasí, you can help. 
Do you want more information about AAP or want to be part of the decision making process?                                                                                                      

AAP WhatsApp Chat Group: All AAP members are invited & encouraged to participate, share their ideas & stories, ask questions, & 
keep up with what’s happening. To join, please contact one of the AAP officers or sub-committee leaders to be added to the group.

NEXT ANIMAL ADVOCATES MEETING: 9AM on Friday, April 3rd,                                    
at Casa Corotu in Limon. Everyone invited!

The 2020 GALA on January 25th at LaJolla Bar & Grill was a great 
success! A special thanks for the delicious food  prepared by Christine Small & to those 

who volunteered to serve; to DJ Darryl for providing a great music playlist to listen & 
dance to; to all the volunteers who helped with planning, set-up & clean-up; to Sue 
Makinen who made & donated the beautiful “tortuga” quilt; to all the businesses & 

individuals who donated for raffle prizes & the silent auction; and to all those who bought 
tictets.   Many dogs & cats will be sterilized & have better lives from the generous 

proceeds raised. Looking forward to next year!                                                                                                                                        

CARNIVALES IS COMING! Animal Advocates has a booth to sell our Pedasí merchandise during each day  
of Carnivales, Saturday, February 22nd-25th. We need 4-6 people to volunteer each day, 12-4pm. This 

way we can take turns walking around & give some breaks. Shirene has offered to save a spot in the 
shade next to her hostal, El Gato de Fuego, but if there isn’t room, we will go back to the former location 

of Los Primos or Il Grappolo across from Selina. Please contact Melanie to volunteer .                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
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